
Area Budget 2024/2025 - Final monitoring statement noted – Request to Head 
of Policy and Corporate Governance. 
 
7  There was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance regarding the Area Budget for 2024/2025, providing a final monitoring 
statement in relation to projects previously funded, advising  
 
(1) that £85,291.71 had been allocated to various projects in the North East 

Ward, which left an unallocated balance of £2,902.73; and 
 

(2) requested that the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance make a request 
to the City Treasurer and City Convener for Financial Inclusion to be 
reimbursed with the underspend. 
 

 


